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City of Slayton, Minnesota 
2424 26th Street 

Slayton, MN 56172 

 
April 10, 2025 
 

HF866    34th Street Reconstruction – Slayton, MN (pop. 1990) 

- Seeking funding for the complete reconstruction (predesign, design, 
engineering, and construction) of 34th Street in Slayton from Juniper Avenue 
to 160th Avenue.  

o 4,200 feet (0.8 miles) 
o Reconstruction design is for a 10-ton concrete road with the addition 

of (2) 4-foot shoulders for pedestrian/traffic safety. 
o Arterial residential/commercial/agricultural connection between 

TH267 and US HWY 59 
 

- Total estimated project cost is $5.0 million. 
o $2.5 State GO bond funding  
o $1.5 million in City GO bond funding 
o $1.0 million in special assessment revenue 

 
- SF338 (Weber) 

o $2.5 GO bond request 
o No hearing in 2023 
o Senate Capital Investment committee tour October 2023 

 
- HF866 (Schomacker) 

o $2.5 GO bond request 
o No hearing in 2023 
o House Capital Investment committee tour October 2023 
o Was included in final House bonding bill draft in 2024 

 
- First requests for State bond funding were in 2023 
- Project is unable to be phased as scope is only 0.8 miles and City wants to 

minimize traffic disruption and residential access issues during construction. 
 

Josh Malchow, Clerk/Administrator 
City of Slayton 
cityadmin@slayton.govoffice.com 
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